Bobcat Bulletin

Broad Ford Elementary School

A Proud Title I School

February Dates to Remember:

February 18, 2022 3 Hour Early Dismissal for Students
February 21,2022  Schools Closed: President's Day

Dismissal of Students fnr Parent F'lckup

The dismissal of students far parent pickup is now
taking place inside of the school. Parents should enter
through the back door, sign out thier child and then
enter the cafeteria. Please stand on a floor marker in
the cafeteria to practice social distancing. We will
begin calling students at 3:08pm.

Spotllght on our Bobcats'

At Broad Ford Elemsntary School,
we are PROUD of our students!
Positive, caring and polite
behavior will be encouraged and
praised at all times! We would
like to recognize our
Kindergarten students for
achieving their PBIS goal for the
month of January. They earned

time to play in the snow!

Fehruarv 2022

Arrival & Breakfast

This is a reminder that
breakfast is provided each day
for all of our students free of
charge. When GCPS has a
delayed opening, breakfast will
NOT be provided.

Any student who arrives after
8:25am will be marked tardy. If
you are dropping your child off
after 8:25am, please sign them
in at the office.

Health Tips

If you or your child is
experiencing symptoms of
COVID or have been exposed to
COVID, please do not come to
school. If you have any
questions or need guidance on
your next steps, please
contact Cheslie Pritt, school RN,
at 301-334-5170. She is happy
to help!




